
House Committee On Agriculture and Natural Resources, 

Please vote HB 3228 out of committee before it's too late. This bill, which recognizes the 

intrinsic value of wildlife, is an important step in realigning our view of and relationship with 

other animal species. Its impact on the state's priorities when it comes to wildlife will be 

important. 

I appreciate you consideration, 

Courtney Dillard 
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